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The Honorable Richard Proehl, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 581B-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Proehl: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2246 by House Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2246 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2246 would amend the definition of “cost of repairs” concerning salvage vehicles.  The 

bill would exclude repairing, replacing, or reinstalling “inflatable safety restraints” when 

calculating the total cost of repairs. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Revenue indicates HB 2246 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue  


